
 

November 16, 2020 
Wills Creek Social Committee 
 
Dear Owner, 
 
Wow, it is hard to believe it is almost that time of year!  While preparing for joyous holiday 
celebrations with your friends and family, it’s important to stop and reflect on the joy and blessings 
in your own life while being aware that not everyone is so fortunate.  
 
2020 will go down in history as the year that put a hold on daily life around the globe. The 
Covid-19 pandemic has affected so many of us, and in particular those families who are less 
fortunate. As residents of Wills Creek, we have an opportunity to make sure it will also be 
remembered as the year in which we were able to help those less fortunate during this 
holiday season. 
 
For the past 7 years your Social Club has sponsored the annual Wills Creek Christmas gathering in 
which residents gathered to share in the festive season and raise money for our favourite charity, 
Adopt-a-Family. In total the Social Club has raised more than $9,000 and sponsored more than 14 
families through your generous contributions. 
 
Unfortunately, this year due to Covid-19, we will not be able to have our Christmas gathering in the 
usual fashion. However, this has not deterred us from going ahead to raise money to help Adopt-a-
Family which this year is more important than ever.  
 
Your donations have a powerful impact, not only for the families that we help directly, but also on 
the larger community as a whole. We are completely reliant on donations in order to be able to 
provide this service. That is why we ask you to help Wills Creek Social Committee with a charitable 
donation in support of our important work during the holiday season. What better way to celebrate 
Christmas than by sharing with those who are in need?  
 
This year our plan is to raffle off $500 in gift cards as well as hold a Wine Draw.  Watch our website 
soon for dates and details on how to join the wine draw and purchase tickets for the raffle.  Please 
note, we will also be accepting cash donations. 
 
We are on the list to sponsor 2 families and details on those will follow. 
 
Needless to say, your generosity will have a positive impact on people in need. Every gift matters, so 
please make a difference today. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions, or to arrange your generous donation before Dec. 8th 
so we have time to facilitate the needs of adopted families. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Colleen Jones 
Wills Creek Social Committee  
lakeshire.jones@gmail.com 
Phone 778-908-0942 
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